
Dear GEAA members and friends, 
  
This is the point in the 83rd Legislative Session when your voice will make all the 
difference in the world.  During the next few weeks, bills good and bad will be scheduled 
for votes in the House and the Senate.  
  
H.B. 824 - Callegari - a bill that would exempt sewage spills under 1,000 gallons from 
the current requirement that all spills be reported to TCEQ - is scheduled for a vote in 
the House of Representatives on April 30th.    
  
Please let your representative know that you oppose this bill.  In order to address 
persistent problems before they become big problems, TCEQ needs to be made aware 
of all sewage spills.  GEAA’s recently released studies on sewage spills within the Hill 
Country would have painted a completely different picture of the condition of our 
sewage infrastructure had the reporting requirements proposed by HB 824 been in 
effect. We can’t let the Legislature just sweep problems with wastewater infrastructure 
under the rug. 
  

 
 

And, you are invited to meet your fellow state and local parks supporters and 

learn how we can restore funding for Texas parks so that future generations 

can continue to enjoy the great Texas outdoors! Keep Texas Parks Open is 

hosting a series of Town Hall events this spring, and we're coming to your 

area! It's free and open to the public; so, please help us spread the word. 

San Antonio Parks Forum 
Monday, April 29 
7:00 - 8:30 p.m. 
University Presbyterian Church (SoL Center) 

http://www.legis.state.tx.us/BillLookup/History.aspx?LegSess=83R&Bill=HB824
http://www.fyi.legis.state.tx.us/Address.aspx
http://troxiamo.com/images/Comments-Oppose-HB824-forApril30Hearing.doc
http://www.aquiferalliance.org/
http://geosites.evans.txstate.edu/g4427/S12/GEAA/maps.html


300 Bushnell Ave., San Antonio, TX 78212 
                                    (Pizza will be provided) 

Featured Speakers:  John Crompton, Texas A&M Distinguished Professor; 
George Bristol, Texas Coalition for Conservation; 
Yaira Robinson, Texas Interfaith Power and Light; Doug McMurry, Phil 
Hardberger Park Conservancy 

 

Event Hosts:  Phil Hardberger Park Conservancy, San Antonio Interfaith 
Power and Light, Sierra Club Lone Star Chapter, 
Texas Audubon Society, Texas League of Conservation Voters Educational 
Fund 

Learn more 
at www.KeepTexasParksOpen.com. and RSVP online. 

 

Many thanks to all of you who communicate with your legislators on these important 

issues.  As always, stay tuned for more and have a great weekend! 

  

Annalisa Peace 

Executive Director 

www.AquiferAlliance.org 

 

http://out02.thedatabank.com/?r=MTAwMw0KSjc5NTEzLUM0NTctTTgzMDYxLS10bGN2YWRtaW4NCjM3MTU1NDU3MTQ1MTQ2MzAyNTk5MDgzMDYxMTA0DQo3NjAwMDAwMGQ5MWRlZg0KaHR0cDovL3d3dy5rZWVwdGV4YXNwYXJrc29wZW4uY29tDQpLZWVwVFhQYXJrc09wZW4NCmFubmFsaXNhQGFxdWlmZXJhbGxpYW5jZS5vcmc%3d
http://out02.thedatabank.com/?r=MTAwMw0KSjc5NTEzLUM0NTctTTgzMDYxLS10bGN2YWRtaW4NCjM3MTU1NDU3MTQ1MTQ2MzAyNTk5MDgzMDYxMTA0DQo3NjAwMDAwMGQ5MWRlZg0KaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZmFjZWJvb2suY29tL2V2ZW50cy8xMDEyNDI4MTAwNjcxMDcvDQpTQUVWVA0KYW5uYWxpc2FAYXF1aWZlcmFsbGlhbmNlLm9yZw%3d%3d
http://www.aquiferalliance.org/

